
From: Kathleen Gill <KGill@vomny.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2024 3:58 PM 
To: Courtney Wong <cwong@vomny.org> 
Subject: Fw: 1011 Greacen Point Rd [#951683] 

Good afternoon, 

The Building Department advised the owner today that the wall, as currently described on the 
plans, has not been approved and requires a variance from the Zoning Board of Appeals and 
amended Site Plan approval from the Planning Board. 

The owner indicated an intention to substantially modify the height and location of the wall in 
order to avoid further approvals. The revised plans will be submitted to the Building 
Department next week for review. If the amended plans require a zoning variance, then the 
previous determination will be rescinded and a new determination issued identifying the 
approvals required. 

In the meantime, the owner agreed to cease all construction activity until the amended plans 
are reviewed and a determination is issued by the Building Department. 

 

 
 Kathleen Gill 

Village Manager 

Village of Mamaroneck 

123 Mamaroneck Avenue 

Mamaroneck, NY 10543 

  

Phone 914-777-7703 

Fax 914-777-7760 

E-mail KGill@vomny.org 

  

The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, is privileged and 
confidential information intended only for the use of the individual to whom it was addressed. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, 
please contact the sender and delete or destroy the material. 
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